
USEFP Undergraduate Semester Exchange Program 

 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Since the United States Educational Foundation in Pakistan (USEFP) has opened the applications 
for the 2019 Undergraduate Semester Exchange Program. The Pakistani IIUI students having 
the age of 25 or younger can apply to experience one semester of full-time non-degree 
academic study in the United States 
(http://www.usefpakistan.org/Programs/GlobalUGrad.cfm?Tab=Programs) 
 
 
In this regard, we are organizing an informational seminar with collaboration 
of USEFP on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 (10:00 am to 11:30 am) here in Lincoln Corner, 
Central Library IIUI. Educational Advisers from USEFP will cover the following topics in 
the seminar: 

 UGRAD Application Process 
 Introduction to Fulbright Master/Ph.D Program 

The female students of BS, MA/MSc, and MS are invited to attend this program. 

Looking forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Note: Registration is not required for this program. 
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